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Frontier Airlines to Expand Service at PHL

PHILADELPHIA — Low-cost carrier Frontier Airlines will add three new non-stop destinations from
Philadelphia International Airport (PHL) in the spring with seasonal service to Grand Rapids (GRR),
Indianapolis (IND) and Dallas-Fort Worth (DFW).

These new routes will increase Frontier's annual destinations from PHL to 25, making it the second
largest airline in Philadelphia after hub carrier American Airlines.

“We look forward to Frontier's new service and to its growing presence at PHL,” said Airport CEO
Chellie Cameron. “Both our business and leisure passengers will certainly benefit from these expanded
travel options.”

Frontier's non-stop service to Grand Rapids and to Indianapolis will depart on Mondays and Fridays
starting April 9. Service to DFW will depart on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Sundays starting May 17.

American Airlines serves Grand Rapids and Indianapolis; American and Spirit Airlines serve DFW.
Southwest Airlines serves Dallas Love Field.

Philadelphia International Airport is owned and operated by the City of Philadelphia. The Airport is a self-sustaining entity that operates without the use
of local tax dollars. It is one of the largest economic engines in Pennsylvania, generating an estimated $15.4 billion in spending annually and supporting
more than 96,300 full-time jobs for the 11-county Philadelphia MSA.
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